
Terry and Pat 
 

 
Dear Keith and Ruth, 
 
Thank you so much for the invitation to 
join with you for " Our Day " 
celebration service on May 9th. We are 
looking forward to sharing this with 
you. This will be a great opportunity to 
share with a much wider group of "the 
family " the special celebrations ! 
 
We would like to thank you for the 
copy of the Links that we received 
recently and enjoyed catching up with 
the news ! 
 
We had planned to come up to visit you 

with our Daughter Ruth on our return from our trip to Chile, for our grandson Daniel's 
wedding to Natalia, but as the virus started to take hold we returned, and it had to be put 
on hold for the time being ! We look forward to being able to visit in the future. 
 
We enjoyed our trip with the family to 
Chile and we're glad it took place 
before the lockdown! As well as 
sharing in the wedding, we were able 
in the two weeks we were there, to 
see some of the beautiful country and 
Natalia's family made us most 
welcome. 
 
We send our greetings and love to you 
all at Mill Grove and look forward to 
sharing Our Day with you! 
 
Love and Greetings from  
 
Terry, Pat & Family 
 
God's Blessing's to you all xx 
 
 


